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It Is Time to Speak Up  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Now Is the Time to Let Your Congressional 
Representatives Know Your Thoughts On Trade 
 
Trade continues to be a high priority of the current administration. One proposal is to levy a "border 
tax adjustment" that could increase the cost of importing goods. In this regard, recently a group of 
retailers met with President Trump to discuss their concerns about the proposed border tax. 
Although they did not share the substance of their discussion with the president, they did say that 
the meeting was productive. Now is your opportunity to share your thoughts on this or other trade 
issues, including NAFTA, other free trade agreements, and imports from China.  
 
We are available to assist you in contacting your representatives about the issues of concern to 
your company, by writing letters, making phone calls, and/or going to Washington to meet with 
them in person.  If you are interested in forming a group or being a part of a group of companies 
interested in the same areas, we can help with that as well.  Don't sit back and let new laws get 
passed without your input. 

 

  

If you would like our help in contacting your Congressional representatives, please contact Gail T. 
Cumins at gcumins@spcblaw.com, Alli Baron at abaron@spcblaw.com, Donna Shira at 
dshira@spcblaw.com, or Ken Paley at kpaley@spcblaw.com, or call us at 212-425-0055. 

 

 

 
Sharretts, Paley, Carter & Blauvelt, P.C. 

75 Broad Street, 5th Floor 
New York, NY   10004 

212-425-0055 
customs@sharretts-paley.com 

For more than sixty years, Sharretts, Paley, Carter & Blauvelt, P.C. has  
been one of the preeminent firms in the fields of global customs law,  

international trade law, and compliance.  Our mission is to provide our clients with 
the personalized, focused service of a small-sized firm while offering 

the advantages of a top national law firm. 
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